
United States Bankruptcy Court
District of New Hampshire

PUBLIC NOTICE
06-07

FROM: George A. Vannah, Clerk

SUBJECT: CM/ECF System Unavailability and Release 3.0 Changes 

DATE: September 1, 2006

The CM/ECF System will be unavailable from 4:00 p.m. Friday,

September 8, 2006, through 6:00 p.m. Saturday, September 9, 2006, to perform

system maintenance and upgrade the CM/ECF software to Release 3.0.  

A detailed summary of the changes for external filers is available on the

Court’s web site at:  <www.nhb.uscourts.gov>. 

The summary should be shared with those who assist e-filers in their

office.  Questions regarding Release 3.0 should be directed to the CM/ECF Help

Desk at 1-866-252-6323.


